
 

 

DPS-MONARCH/CIR/SCY/2024-25/134                              Date: 03.04.2024 

From Principal’s Desk… 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

Welcome back to another exciting academic year at DPS Monarch International School! As we 
embark on this journey together, I extend a warm welcome to all our existing students and families, 
as well as to the new students and parents joining our school community. We are thrilled to have 
each one of you as part of our school family, and we look forward to a year filled with growth, learning, 
and memorable experiences. Whether you are returning to familiar surroundings or stepping into our 
school for the first time, know that you are valued and supported here at DPS Monarch. 

To ensure open communication and foster strong partnerships between home and school, I 
would like to extend an invitation to all parents to meet with me. Every Thursday, from 01:00 pm 
to 03:00 pm, I will be available to meet with parents who wish to discuss any matters related to 
their child's education, wellbeing, or any other concerns they may have. 

Additionally, if there is an urgent matter that requires immediate attention, I encourage you to 
schedule a prior appointment to ensure that I can meet with you promptly and address your 
needs effectively. 

At DPS Monarch, we believe that collaboration between parents, students, and educators is 
essential for the success of our students. Together, we can create a supportive and nurturing 
environment where every child can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. 

Once again, I extend my warmest welcome to all our students and families. Let us work together to 
make this academic year a truly enriching and fulfilling one for everyone. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education. 

Best regards, 

 
 

 
Meenal Bakshi 
School Principal 
 
Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
 
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and 
technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a 
better place to live. 


